
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

FLETE ROAD, MANSTON, MARGATE 
 

(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) 
 

TEMPORARY ORDER 2020 

 
To allow works to be carried out to install traffic calming measures, 

Kent County Council has made an Order to temporarily prohibit 
through traffic on Flete Road, Manston, near Margate. 

 
Daytime closures are planned from Monday 7 September 2020 for up 

to 2 weeks, between 08:00 hours and approximately 16:30 hours each 
day (except Sunday). 

 
Flete Road will be closed in sections at various points along its length, 

to the actual extent indicated at any time on site. 
 

The alternative route for through traffic is via Vincent Road and 
Manston Road. 

 

The planned dates and duration may change for various reasons 
including the current coronavirus situation, and updated information 

can be found on www.one.network – [Kent County Council Permit 
GE40112404098], with any changes signposted on site and notified 

locally.  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Simon Jones, Director of Highways, Transportation and Waste 

Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 

 

PUBLIC 

NOTICE 


